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Thursday August 18  
 

Book Parade / Open Day  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Wallacia Public School will hold its annual Book Parade and Open Day (in lieu of 
Education Week) on Thursday 8 September between 11.40am and 3.00pm.  All of 
the school community are invited to attend.  
 
The day will consist of a book parade, for which costumes should reflect a favourite 
character from a book of the student’s choice, followed by a variety of 
performances as listed below. 

 
                          
                         11.45am – Book Parade 
 
                         12.15pm – School Items 
 

 School Choir 

 5/6B  class item 

 2/3C  class item 

 3/4/5G class item 

 K/1/T class Item 

 Dance Group 
 

 
                           1.00pm – 1.40pm - Picnic lunch 
 
                           1.40pm – Open Classrooms 
 
                            3.00pm – End of the school day 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day, and having the opportunity to showcase 
some of the great things we do at Wallacia Public School. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Davies 
Principal  
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